
 

November 9, 2022 

The Electoral Board met Wednesday November 9, 2022 at 10:00 A.M. 

All members present, also present Patsy Burchett. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to examine the Provisional Ballots cast in the November 8, 2022 
Election. There were Seventeen provisional votes cast.  Eleven were counted and 6 were not counted. 
 
The provisional vote meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M. 
 
 
November 9, 2022 
 
The Board met Wednesday November 9, 2022 at 11:00 A.M. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to canvass the Election held on Tuesday November 8, 2022 for accuracy. 
The canvass was completed and the Board recessed until November 14, 2022 at 12:15 P.M. for the post 
election CAP precincts. 
 
 
November 14, 2022 
 
The post election CAP precinct was held at 12:15 P.M. with one (1) mail in ballot. The ballot was 
postmarked after the Election as was not counted. The Post-Election meeting was adjourned at 12:30 
P.M. 
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